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25th September 2015 
 
 
Energy One Limited invites interested investors to an Information Presentation 
on 7th October 2015 at 11am. 
 
Energy One Limited (ASX: EOL) is pleased to invite interested investors to an information session and 
presentation on the Company, on Wednesday 7th October 2015, between 11.00 and 12.00 (AEDT). 
 
The presentation will be conducted by Mr Shaun Ankers, Managing Director. 
 
Interested parties can attend: 

a) In person at EOL’s offices at L14, 71 Macquarie Street, Sydney, 2000, or 
b) Via voice teleconference, or 
c) Via webcast 

 
Please register your interest by contacting the Company Secretary, Mr Richard Standen at 
Richard.standen@energyone.com.au. Please include: 
 

 Name 
 Company 
 Email 
 Phone number 
 Reason for attending 

 
(Registration is necessary in order to receive the dial-in details). 
 
Places are limited and the Company reserves the right to limit and regulate access to the presentation. 
 
A copy of the presentation will be lodged on the ASX website prior to the time of the session. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Standen 
Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary  

 


